individuals

INFORMATION: 310-375-7914
cschurchpvp@gmail.com
christiansciencepvp.org
Childcare provided - free parking

Christian Science gave me a
new view of God that I'd not had

before: a view of God as Love itself,
divine Love that loved me fully.
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FROM: The Lecture Committee of First Church of Christ, Scientist
Palos Verdes Peninsula

TO: Christian Science Churches and Societies in and near Los Angeles County

DATE: February, 2019

Dear Friends:

Enclosed please find a supply of flyers announcing a Christian Science lecture titled

“A New View of God and Its Effect on Well-being,” sponsored by our church at

2:00 p.m. on Sunday, March 10, 2019, in Palos Verdes. Our lecturer is Phillip Hockley,
C.S., who was healed after attending his first Christian Science lecture. We would very
much appreciate your posting and distributing these notices to your members and
visitors, both at your church and Reading Room.

Also enclosed is a DESK ANNOUNCEMENT to read at your church services in the weeks
preceding the lecture.

Thank you for helping us to communicate this gift to the community, and please don’t
hesitate to contact us if you have questions.

With loving appreciation,

The Lecture Committee
First Church of Christ, Scientist, Palos Verdes Peninsula

Email: cschurchpvp@gmail.com
Enclosures: Lecture flyers, Desk Announcement

The effectual fervent prayer of a righteous man availeth much.
James 5:16




(Desk Announcement)

February 2019

Dear Friends,

International lecturer, Phillip Hockley, C.S. will share his experience of being
healed of severe physical disability after attending a Christian Science
lecture. What he went on to learn, and what he will share in his lecture, is
that the perspective of God and reality that Christian Science opens up is
one that offers freedom from whatever seems painful, debilitating, or
limiting in our lives.

This free lecture entitled, “A New View of God and Its Effect on Healing,”
will be sponsored by First Church of Christ, Scientist, Palos Verdes Peninsula
on Sunday, March 10 at 2:00pm in the church auditorium. It will include a
period for questions and answers. In addition, Mr. Hockley is scheduled to
speak at the Los Angeles County Men’s Jail.

Please join us in prayer to support these activities with an expanded sense
of community that includes all.

We look forward to greeting you and your guests. Childcare will be available.
Warmly,
The Lecture Committee

First Church of Christ Scientist, Palos Verdes Peninsula
cschurchpvp@gmail.com



